
 
Sensiblecapitolhill replied 2 days ago 
 

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Hi Jennifer, 
 
I apologize for the delay in filing. This being my first time being elected, I wasn't aware I needed to 
file an F1 on a yearly basis once in office. I filed the F1 last night, and will be sure to do so in a timely 
fashion in the future. I greatly appreciate the help and patience from your department while I 
navigate around this learning curve. Please let me know if there is anything else you need from my 
end.  
 
Thank you sincerely. 
 
Cydney Moore 
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